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Dear Ms McDonald,
 
At this morning’s hearing, I undertook to provide some information to the Committee regarding
 premises and FSAMs with upcoming disconnection dates.
 

During my evidence, I mistakenly referred to a batch of FSAMs being disconnected on 20th

 March 2015. However the correct date is 31st March 2015. This is reflected in the information

 below with areas to be disconnected until 30th April and the number of premises in these
 regions.  
 

Date Number of FSAMS Number of total premises in
 FSAMS

11 March 5 13,000
31 March 6 14,400
1 April 1 2700
2 April 2 5100
4 April 1 2400
9 April 1 2900
16 April 1 1100
22 April 1 1600
30 April 2 4800
Total 20 FSAMs 48000

 
I would be grateful if you could pass this information onto the Committee.
 
Many thanks
Kelly
 
 
Kelly Mudford
Director, Continuity and Accessability

 
Telecommunications Universal Service Management Agency
Level 46, Melbourne Central Tower, 360 Elizabeth Street, Melbourne VIC 3000
PO Box 13310, Law Courts, Melbourne VIC 8010
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